
Nedging with Naughton Village Hall Report 
September 2022 

 
Meetings 
We held a meeting to discuss the Autumn Supper and dance and we are holding a trustee 
meeting later this week. 
 
Environment 
Trees and hedging have been requested from Babergh DC, and we are waiting for new 
forms to arrive so we can request trees from the tree warden. If successful they will arrive 
end October approximately.  Despite the lack of rain, the turf that was laid before the 
drought has mostly survived.  There is one more area to do.  
The play equipment is being dispatched from the Czech Republic and arriving next week. 
The seats are being replaced on the current swings at the same time as the installation 
which will take place on 13th and 14th October. 
We have also signed up with solar together Suffolk to see if it is feasible to have solar panels 
put on the roof.  This is a Suffolk County Council initiative. 
The bench at the front is being repaired and so is an old picnic table.   
We are also looking into why water has got into the Defib cabinet and how it can be made 
water proof. 
 
Classes 
Keep fit now has a new instructor, a lady named Sam. Pilates, Tai Chi, dog training and 
coffee mornings are still running. 
 
Events 
The children’s picnic went well.  There were about 17 children in all. 
As mentioned above our next event is the Autumn supper and dance on 8th October.  We 
are also organising our Posh frock dinner for November 19th and our Christmas Quiz is 
planned for December 10th. 
 
Bookings 
The hall has been hired out few times in the last couple of months. 
 
 
 
 
 


